Term 1 Newsletter Year 3

Topic for the term:

Ride a cock horse to Banbury

Cross

Banbury

Home Learning:

Each week, children are to choose an activity from the home learning menu.

One activity from the home learning menu should be completed and handed in every Friday.

Children should read at least 3 times a week and record this in their reading diaries. Parents/Carers need to sign this in their children's diaries. Class teachers will collect these in every Friday to monitor.

Key Dates for the Term

Tuesday 3rd September - Back to school years 1-6.
Thursday 5th September - Trip to Banbury Train
Station

Thursday 12th September - Trip to Banbury Town Hall

Sunday 22nd September - Harvest Festival at St. Leonard's Church - 10am

W/C 23rd September - Year Three Family Meals Week

Tuesday 1st October - Year Three Learning Afternoon

Wednesday 16th October - School Photos

PE and Sports News:

Our PE days are Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. Please ensure you have your PE kit (red t-shirt, black shorts, black tracksuit bottoms and hoodie, and trainers) in school every day as there may be additional PE activities on other days.

Ways to support your child at home this term:

Listen to your child read for 10+ minutes every day.

Read a story to your child every day.

Practise telling the time - what time do we leave the house to come to school? How long did it take us to walk here?

Term 1 targets:

Reading: To read at home at least 3 times a week.

Writing: To consistently and accurately use capital letters for the beginning of sentences and proper nouns. To use full stops to end sentences.

Maths: To know the 3 times table in a mixed and random order.

Welcome back to school! We hope you've had a lovely summer holiday and are ready to begin a new, exciting year in year 3! Mrs Debus, Mrs Pattenden and Miss Hill.